
MINUTES 
 
 
 On March 21, 2013 at 8:10 PM the Mayor called to order a Mid –

Month Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Brightwaters, 

following proper posting and notification. Present was Mayor McNulty, 

Trustees Fischer, Gibson, Riordan and Cox.  One resident, Carmine 

Chiappetta was in attendance along with Newsday reporter Nicole Fuller. 

 

 All vouchers were reviewed, discussed and signed.  Other 

discussions were in regard to the downtown plan from the Planning 

Board, budget and taxes. 

 

 At 9:15 PM, following a motion by Fischer to adjourn, seconded by 

Gibson, and a unanimous vote in favor, the Mayor declared the meeting 

adjourned.  

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

       

Robert W. Fischer 

      Trustee 
 

 
 

 


